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D-I-S-C-O! Whitchurch Primary School PTA proudly present our 

‘This is me!’ Disco! Celebrating differences and diversity, our 

Valentine’s disco comes with a twist this year! Children may dress 

in their party/disco clothes all day in order to express themselves,  

and to be Disco Ready!  

 

ATTENDANCE A full letter will come out next week, but please 

do call the school office if your child is not in school regardless 

of reason. If your child is not in school and you have not informed 

us why, the office staff will send you a text message. Please reply 

to this. If this message is not replied to a telephone call is then made,  

please do answer this. If you do not a member of staff is then sent 

to your home to check. Mr Hornsby, Miss Cefai and Mrs Shepherd 

have all made house calls from as early as 7:45am to as late as 9pm. 

Remember to text, call or use our  

attendance@whitchurchprimary.co.uk email address. Thank you. 

GOODBYE MRS RICHARDS! Today we bid a farewell to Mrs Richards, who works at our school as a 

learning support assistant. Mrs Richards has worked with a number of children in our school to ensure they 

get the support and education they need to thrive. Well done Mrs Richards! She has also worked on our 

nurture room, developing it to the inviting and friendly surrounding it is today, as well as supporting 

individuals and groups in class, ensuring all ‘achieve our best together’. Mrs Richards is moving on to a 

position in a specialist teaching school, who will benefit enormously from her experience, excellence and 

all round greatness! Good luck Mrs Richards! 

 

COMPUTING AT WHITCHURCH PRIMARY SCHOOL! What a week of computing it’s been, From 

Year 2 using Beebots for directional algorithm programming, to ‘Crumbles’ and ‘Microbits’ in upper KS2! 
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